
Friday 22nd November 2024

Message from our Headteacher 

Monday 25th – Thursday 28th November: Scholastic Book 
Fair (for details please see right)

Wednesday 27th November – Locala FLU VACCINATIONS for 
children whose parents have completed the online form

Friday 29th November: INSET DAY

Monday 2nd December 9am: Christmas Tree Service in the 
playground at the front of school (all welcome)

Tuesday 10th December:

9.30 – 10.30am Reception Christmas Performance 

1.30 – 14.30pm Reception Christmas Performance

Wednesday 11th December: 

9.15 – 10.15am Year 1 Christmas Performance

1.15 – 14.15pm Year 2 Christmas Performance

Thursday 12th December: 

9.15 – 10.15am Year 2 Christmas Performance

1.15 – 14.15pm Year 1 Christmas Performance

Friday 13th December: Nursery Christmas Sing-along

Friday 20th December: Carol Service (all welcome) and last 
day of Autumn Term

Reminders
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We are so excited that the Book Fair will be visiting Berry Brow next 
week. Opening times will be 8.15-8.35am and from 2.55-3.30pm 
from Monday 25th November until Thursday 28th November. Books 
can be bought using cash or online the QR code displayed. Come into 
school through the main entrance and the books will be on the front 
corridor. 

Dear Parents/Carers,
Here we are already at the end of another busy week at Berry Brow. The change in the weather brought a little 
disruption to school and we are very grateful to you for your flexibility and understanding.
Thank you to all those who attended our family events this week. Harmony Class did a super job sharing their work from 
this half term including some amazing artwork.
It was also wonderful to see so many of you join us for our Family Learning morning yesterday. Our children really enjoy 
having you with us to share their learning.
Thank you too, to all those of you who took time to complete the parent questionnaire. We appreciate your feedback. 
Your positive messages are very much appreciated. Here are a couple of the lovely comments we received:
‘The staff here are brilliant, they strive for success, the give the children confidence both academically but also socially. 
My son has SEN and the SENCO is absolutely amazing.’
‘Berry brow is a wonderful school. The staff go above and beyond to support and challenge the children and make sure 
that learning is fun.’
We will also respond further to our questionnaire in a separate letter. Thank you.
Have a super weekend. Stay warm if you can!
Miss S Horsbrough
Interim Headteacher

Book Fair
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Family Learning Morning
PROUD AWARDS
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This week’s winners are …

Proud Pupil of the Week:

Star – Ali Khan 

Shine – Mason Bennett

Inspire – Georgia Crisp

Harmony –Kendall-Rae Steele-Nettleton

Ambition – Kristian Karklins

4 R’s Award: Ezra Morris

Attendance Award: Ambition

Least Lates Award: Shine/Ambition

DOJO Award: Inspire

This week’s overall attendance: 90.26%

Thankyou to everyone who was able to attend our first Family 
Learning Morning of the school year. The children had a wonderful 
time sharing our favourite books with you through lots of fun 
activities.

Harmony Class Assembly

Cold Weather
While we continue to experience extremely cold weather, 
please make sure you are sending your children to school 
wearing a winter coat, hat and gloves and in sensible 
footwear. Please take extra care on the icy roads and paths.
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